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Mrs B Conlon 
Secretary to the Inquiry 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
Belfast 
BT1 4GB                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
    
Dear Madam,   
 
RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS 
 
I refer to the above and my emails enclosing RBHSC theatre legders for the 16th June 1996 
and 31st March 2000 which confirm the information contained in our letter of 2nd August 2011.   
 
I am instructed that the operation on the 16th June 1996 involved a 7 year old child and the 
operation on 31st March 2000 involved an 11 year old child.   
 
I can confirm that a representative of the Trust will attend the hearing tomorrow morning with 
the original theatre ledgers for inspection by Counsel for the Inquiry, the Chairman of the 
Inquiry, Mr. Keane and his legal team.  Due to the fact that these documents will be 
unreadacted and therefore contain the personal information of patients unrelated to the Inquiry 
we would ask that they are not disclosed to any other party. However the redacted copies 
provided to you today, by email, may be made generally available if necessary.   
 
Furthermore we would ask that the names of the patients involved in the relevant operations 
are not referred to during the hearing rather that they be identified by a letter or number so as 
to protect their privacy.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance to you.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joanna Bolton  
Solicitor Consultant 
Email:  
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